

Donald P. Sutherland School

4 John Street P.O. Box 429 Nassau, NY 12123 Phone (518) 207-2620 • Fax (518) 766-9548



September 2, 2020

Dear Kindergarten Parents and Guardians,

We are looking forward to welcoming you to the Donald P. Sutherland Elementary School!

A "Kindergarten Meet and Greet" is scheduled for <u>Thursday, September 10th</u>. This will be a time for kindergarten students and their parents/guardians to meet their teacher, visit their new classroom, and drop off supplies. Due to capacity limitations and social distancing requirements, we are unable to accommodate siblings and other friends or relatives. Thank you for your understanding.

Please park in our main parking lot and assemble at the front of our building. Entry will be through our main entrance door. Staff will be available to guide you. We will begin outside with a brief welcome and introductions, followed by small group classroom tours.

- Students assigned to "A Day" should arrive at 10:00.
- Students assigned to "B Day" should arrive at 11:00.

Please note you will be required to complete a health screening form and have your temperature taken prior to entering the building. Masks and social/physical distancing will be required.

We look forward to meeting you and starting the school year!

Sincerely,

Jack Alvey

Principal